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7th November 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 11th December, we will be taking the Year 6 children to Water Eaton Church Centre to join the 
Bridgebuilder Trust Team for a fast-moving and interactive presentation entitled “Christmas Cracked”.   We will travel 
by coach, the cost of which is being met by school.  We will leave school at 12.30pm and will return to school before 
the end of the school day.   
 
In order for your child to be able to participate in this event, please complete and return the attached permission 
slip providing us with your consent to the school office by Monday 3rd December.   
 
The children will be given a mince pie, please indicate below if you DO NOT wish your child to be given a mince pie 
due to allergy reasons. Also, could you please provide your permission for your child to be included in a photograph at 
this event that may be included within our newsletter and uploaded to our website. 
 
You should have by now returned your child’s completed Annual Medical Consent form for school visits.  If you have not 
yet done so, a further copy will be sent home to you to complete.  For those that have returned their completed 
forms, please ensure you let us know below if there are any changes to be made to this form. 
 
All children will have their lunch before we depart. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss Jessica Beech 
KS2 Coordinator 
 

 
Year 6 “Christmas Cracked” at Water Eaton Church Centre 

On Tuesday 11th December  
 

*please delete where appropriate 
 
I do / do not give permission for my child …………………………………………  in class ………………………………………to participate in 
the above presentation. 
 
I am / am NOT happy for my child to be included in a photograph 
 
My child can / CANNOT be given a mince pie 
 
There has / has not been any changes to my child’s medical consent form* 
*If there are any changes to your child’s Annual Visits Medical Consent form, please state below: - 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Signed …………………………………..………………………… Print …………..………………………………………….…………………. 
       (Parent/Carer) 


